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May 6, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2010-0058 – Proposed Amendments to the Transmission System Code regarding the 
definition of “Supporting Guarantee” – Comments from Hydro One Networks Inc. 

  
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) welcomes the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board’s”) 
proposed amendments to the definition of “Supporting Guarantee” in the Transmission System 
Code (the “TSC”).  Hydro One believes that the alignment of the definitions in the TSC and the 
Utility Work Protection Code (the “UWPC”) will contribute to a clear and consistent 
understanding of the obligations by all parties.  This will provide a safer work environment for 
utility staff, customers and the public, as well as enhance the protection of power systems 
equipment. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to also clarify that the UWPC definition does not actually 
require a written guarantee of a particular state or condition.  The analysis of section 27.7.1 in 
Appendix A of our letter to the Board, dated February 26, 2010, which stated that the party 
requesting a Supporting Guarantee would receive a document from the issuing party, should have 
instead read that the requesting party would receive a confirmation from the issuing party. 
 
Hydro One looks forward to working with customers to implement these proposed amendments. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Susan Frank 


